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June Presidentôs Letter 
   

  

June 4th ς DCMGA Meeting  
6:30 P.M.  Pot-luck 
7:00 P.M. Speakerτ Sara Hender-
son 
{ǘΦ WǳƭƛŀƴΩǎ 9ǇƛǎŎƻǇŀƭ /ƘǳǊŎƘΣ рплл 
Stewart Mill Road, Douglasville, 
GA  www.dcdirt.org  
  
  
Tuesdays at 9:00a.m. ς Plant A 
Row vegetable garden workdays; 
behind Selman Drive Library; the 
garden is beautiful and we need 
YOU! Contact Paul Beggs or 
Marjorie Stansel.  Come to work, 
or bring your produce donationτ
it will be delivered to one of 5 non
-profits. 
  

We have frequent visits from our hawk, but when I ar-
rived this week, he was munching on his prey.  I did not 
get too close, but Iôm hoping it was a vole!  We should 
be ready for the Hydrangea Festival next weekend, if all 
work continues as scheduled.  We took down the rotting 
beams in the outside bed and smoothed out the soil, 
leaving only one butterfly bush and a fig tree.  The other 
butterfly bushes had died, and the bed is a constant 
maintenance nightmare as the Bermuda grass has in-
vaded the bed.  We are harvesting squash, kale, collards, 
and cabbage and will shortly harvest onions, carrots, 
bush beans and rutabagas.  We have frequent visitors to 
the garden, and some speak Spanish or French.  I have 
added the French and Spanish word for the vegetable to 
the garden signs.  Come join us!  
 
Our Taste of Douglasville Booth went over great.  We 
had more than 100 visitors, and we gave away seeds to 
those who asked questions.  Thanks to the volunteers 
who worked the Booth that day.  Near fall, weôll look at 
another time when we can answer questions! 
New edging pavers have been installed at the Cultural 
Arts Center, and we thank the CAC Master Gardeners 
for making this happen.  Stop by to take a look when 
you have time. 
 
If you are not already signed up to work the Penny 
McHenry Hydrangea Festival, please contact me or Pat 
Flickinger.  Remember to pre-fill your cards to save 
time at entry.  We learned this week that the 2014 
Flower Show also won the National Award (in addition 
to State). 
 
On the Nature Trail, new additions are a green cone-
flower from a plant rescue last year, turkôs cap from 
Leon Ballentine, common and dwarf pawpaw, passion 
flower, ironweed from Randy Cooper, and a locust tree.  
Blooming in the native plant corral are Indian pink, 
coral honeysuckle (thank you Mellie), and amsonia.  
Also blooming is the Fetterbush at the right of the large 
bridge.  There is always something to see on the Trail. 
See you at the meeting! 
 
Marjorie Stansel 

http://dcdirt.org/
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2015 Georgia Master Gardener Advance Trainings 
  

June 2015 ς Vegetable Diagnostics, Macon (DDT) 
July 2015 ς Water-Wise Landscape Techniques, Atlanta (WQM) 

September 11, 2015 ς MG SPROUTS for Youth Audiences, Dahlonega (YCG) 
October 16, 2015 ς Plant Expert Series: Native Trees, North Fulton (UFE, SGL) 

  
(Open to certified, active MGEVs only. Registrations will open 4-6 weeks 

prior to training date. Registration information will be distributed through 
local Extension Agents/ programs.)  

  

The speaker for our June meeting will be Sara 
Henderson and her topic will be 'Hydrangeas'. 

Sara is a founding member and former president 
of the American Hydrangea Society. She is also a 
former president of the Georgia Perennial 
PlantAssociation.  

She is a lifelong gardener, garden designer and 
frequent lecturer. Sara has appeared on "A Gar-
dener's Diary" on HGTV as well as on PBS's 
"Georgia Gardener."  
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Our beautiful newly painted gar-
den shed and flower bed at the 
garden.  Photo submitted by 
Marjorie.  

White milkweed and 
Indian pink at the  
Nature Trail.  Photo 
submitted by 
Marjorie . 


